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On behalf of the School Advisory Board (SAB) and the Home & School Association (HSA), we welcome 
you to St. Elizabeth School.  We are excited for the school year and look forward to meeting and working 
with all of you.  Here at St. E’s, we take pride in our strong community and value the events that bring us 
together.   Parent engagement is essential, whether chairing an event, volunteering for recess duty, coach-
ing a CYO team or being a homeroom parent.  Service at our school is a tenet of our community, and in 
collaboration with the administration, the SAB and HSA parent leadership boards strive to keep our 
school strong, vibrant, relevant and competitive.   Together, we represent you, the parents and guardians 
of our community.  As we begin this new school year, we invite you to get engaged in our school, and we 
thank you for volunteering.  We Are St. E’s Strong! 

Who We Are and What We Do

School Advisory Board (SAB) 
The role of the St. Elizabeth School Advisory Board (SAB) is to 
provide guidance and counsel to the Administration in the gov-
ernance of the School.  The functions of the Board are to assist 
the Pastor and Principal in strategic planning for the future of 
the school, preside over a school budget, oversee and support 
admissions and marketing initiatives, make recommendations 
on expenditures for improvements to the school campus and 
collaborate with the Home & School Association on all 
fundraising and business practices.  We welcome your input and 
feedback on how to keep our school thriving.

Home & School Association (HSA) 
The role of the Home & School Association is to build commu-
nity and foster parent engagement by hosting school events, 
maintaining traditions, and supporting fundraising goals.  The 
HSA works to promote open communication, goodwill and co-
operation among parents, faculty, and administration.  Please 
reach out to us with questions, ideas, and new ways to collabo-
rate with you, our parents. 

Visit our website www.stelizabethschool.org under the 
‘About’ tab for HSA and SAB contact information.
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Welcome to St. Elizabeth School 

School Advisory Board (2020-2021): 
Msgr. Bill Parent - Pastor 

Mrs. Mary Penny - Principal 

Mrs. Sandra Leffew - Dir. of Admissions 

Mrs. Raquel Licamele-Dir. of Marketing 

Ms. Samantha Deoudes - Faculty Rep. 

Mr. Steve Doherty, Board Chairperson   

SAB (2020-2021) Standing Members: 
Mrs. Melissa Alexander 
Mrs. Rosemary DiGioia 

Mrs. Aimee Griffin 
Mrs. Amy Kilburg 
Mr. Mike Neary  
Mrs. Lisa Reid 
Mrs. Deborah Ruddy 

HSA Executive Team (2020-2021):
Mrs. Melissa Alexander 
Co-President 
Mrs. Deborah Ruddy 
Co- President 
Mrs. Karen Murphy  
Co- Vice President 
Mrs. Lindsey McCullough  
 Co-Vice President 
Mrs. Gen Zaudtke -Treasurer 
Mrs. Caitlin Woo- Secretary 

http://www.stelizabethschool.org

	On behalf of the School Advisory Board (SAB) and the Home & School Association (HSA), we welcome you to St. Elizabeth School.  We are excited for the school year and look forward to meeting and working with all of you.  Here at St. E’s, we take pride in our strong community and value the events that bring us together.   Parent engagement is essential, whether chairing an event, volunteering for recess duty, coaching a CYO team or being a homeroom parent.  Service at our school is a tenet of our community, and in collaboration with the administration, the SAB and HSA parent leadership boards strive to keep our school strong, vibrant, relevant and competitive.   Together, we represent you, the parents and guardians of our community.  As we begin this new school year, we invite you to get engaged in our school, and we thank you for volunteering.  We Are St. E’s Strong!
	Who We Are and What We Do
	School Advisory Board (SAB)
	Home & School Association (HSA)

